

## Bishop Aldhelm's **CE Primary School**

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

## **Church School Parent Survey**

As Bishop Aldhelm's is a Church of England school, we are in the process of assessing the impact of the school's distinctive Christian character on the pupils, parents, staff, governors, and all other members of the school community. In order to achieve this we are asking for your help in completing the following survey so that we can address issues that would help to strengthen the Christian ethos of the school.

Click on the link or follow the QR Code to access the survey:

https://forms.gle/Aq8cEoEnQita59xK9



You are asked for each question to select the response that you think most accurately reflects your view. If you wish to expand on your responses there is a space at the end of the survey for you to share your thoughts. When considering your answers you may like to reflect on our Christian practices in Bishop Aldhelm's such as:

- Daily acts of collective worship (assemblies)
- Daily reflection times (including the use of Stormbreak)
- A reflection display / space in each classroom to which all children can contribute.
- Weekly visits from local clergy (e.g. Father Pip, Mother Robyn)
- Visits to St Aldhelm's Church for different events
- Celebrations for different festivals
- The teaching of Christianity and other world faiths and worldviews in our Religious Education lessons
- Charity events
- Articles about the school in the Parish Magazine: Pottery Junction

Think how these inculcate a sense of belonging to the school, a respect for one another, our attitude towards attendance, the opportunities children have to consider and discuss moral, social and spiritual issues and the behaviour of children both in and out of class.

The survey will be open for responses until 19<sup>th</sup> July 2023.

Thank you very much!

Mrs Smith Assistant Headteacher













Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School Winston Ave, Poole, BH12 1PG 01202 715100 office@bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk